COMMUNICATION C18
ITEM NO. 5

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

October 5, 2021

From: Andrew Tsimmerman

Sent: Saturday, October 02, 2021 5:27 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] 1150 Centre Street

Dear Mayor, Councillor and City of Vaughan personnel,

Regarding the rezoning considerations - 1150 Centre Street.

As a family living in Beverley Glen area we would like to express our concerns in regards of the 12 story building
development.

It is very tall and dense for our neighbourhood and will negatively impact our privacy, and normal life cycle of the
neighbourhood by adding too much traffic, parking issues, noise, pollution and density to our streets which will have a
negative impact on our community.

We strongly believe that the city main focus should be on its citizens and not potential developers profitability.

Please consider this when you are making a decision.

Best Regards,

Tsimmerman Family
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